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“Children are at the centre of all we do.” 

NEWSLETTER June 25th 2021 
A paper newsletter will be sent home each Friday, you may wish to isolate this for 48 hours before reading it. 
This will also be on the school website. www.westheslertonschool.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

  

                

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  
 

  

 
 

    

  

  

  
 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL 
PUBERTY TALKS 
Just a reminder that the puberty talks for years 5 
and 6 will take place next week. 
 
CLASS PHOTOS 
This is the last week for you to order class photos. 
Please see class Dojo, June 7th, for details. 
 
SPORTS DAY 

We have been asked a few questions about sports 

day following the exciting news that this could 

take place. Unfortunately, now the full details 

have been published and following on from the 

updated admin conference held on line yesterday 

the extent of the covid restrictions was clearly 

spelled out by Public Health and Health and 

Safety. We are unable to host sport day safely   

with parents this year due to various regulations 

including the 2m rule between households and 

the mixing of bubbles. There are also added 

issues to consider such as sharing toilets etc. 

We have had very few opportunities to bring the 

whole school together since March 2020 so have 

chosen to have a whole school sports day with 

the 3 bubbles 2+metres apart from one another 

at all times. 

I know this is disappointing but most schools will 

be taking the same decisions based upon these 

rules too.  

We didn’t have a sports day at all last year so this 

is a positive move for our school back to some 

sort of routine. Let’s hope we are back to 

normality next year!  

 

 

 

HESLERTON AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
Heslerton After School Club is open to all pupils 
from 3.30pm-5.30pm Monday to Thursday to 
relax and have fun with their friends. 
Children need to be registered before they 
attend. 
 
Please book ahead where possible. If you are 
booking on the day please contact the school 
office on 01944 728286 to check availability. This 
club is very popular. Full sessions cost £8.00 per 
child and a 1 hour session, 3.30-4.30 or 4.30-5.30, 
costs £5 per child. At the end of each session, 
please collect your child from the wildlife area or 
buzz the front door. A staff member will sign your 
child out. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to our 
exciting provision. 

 

MILK 
Children under the age of 5 are entitled to free 
milk each day. School registers these children on 
arrival in school. 
Once a child turns 5 parents can register safely 
online at www.coolmilk.com and select ‘register 
my child for school milk’. Children over (or 
approaching) age 5 can still enjoy their school 
milk for around £14 a term once their free 
entitlement ends. 
 

GYMNASTICS 
Due to Covid self-isolation restrictions, Harry 
Sheader is unable to attend school on Monday 
28th June. There will be no KS2 gymnastics club 
next week. Instead, this club will be held as usual 
on Monday 5th July and we have added an extra 
KS2 club session after school on Monday 12th 
July. 
 

mailto:admin@heslerton.n-yorks.sch.uk
http://www.westheslertonschool.co.uk/
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BADGER WOOD 
BUSY BRAIN TIME 
Outdoor cafe - menus written, prices ready and 
everyone has a very important role to help the team. 

 

 

KEEPER WOOD 
Theo, Evie and Melissa delivered a fantastic 
collective worship based around kindness and 
jealousy. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FARTHING WOOD 
 

A great time had by all this afternoon: sketching, finding and photographing insects and having free time. We 
even found some Woodland Warriors!!!! 

 

 

 


